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CONGRATULATIONS NIC 
Congratulations Nicholas Christian, he smashed the 
Nationals Power lifting in Melbourne on 15 October 
2022. 
Nic was in the 52kg category.  
He holds the New World Record title in all 3 lifts. 
Squat  
95kg 3 white lights 
100kg 3 red lights  
100kg 3 white lights 
+ new world record  
Bench 
57.5kg world record 
+ 3 white lights 
60kg new world   
record + 3 white 
lights  
67.5kg 3 red lights  
Deadlifts 
105kg 3 white lights 
115kg 3 white lights 
122.5kg 3 white light + new world record 
 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

Joey 
 

The Western Region Academy of 
Sport (WRAS) is pleased to advise 
that Joey Walker,  has been         
selected in the WRAS 2023 Golf 
program. 
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Year 12 Farewell Dinner 
On Monday 7 November, Year 11 hosted the Year 
12 Farewell Dinner at the Warren Services Club. 
All year 12 were excited and had a great time at 
their final Warren Central School function. They 
were joined by family and secondary staff. 
Year 11 were great hosts with the evening being 
chaired by Kaitlyn Cosgrove and Jacob Wilson. 
Earlier that day, year 11 decorated the auditorium 
and the room looked perfect. On the night, 
many of the year 11's worked behind the scene 
serving and waitressing. 
I would like to thank Amanda Brien and Cherie 
Gough for the venue, their help and the meals 
provided, Mrs Belinda Bell for taking                  
photographs of year 12, Mrs Fisk, Miss Duncan 
and Ms Mayger for helping with the                   
organisation. Thank you Mrs Robertson for   
making the cake, it was delicious. 
Mrs Hamilton 
Year 11 Year Advisor 
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 2022 - Term 4                                  WHAT’S ON 
 Date Event Who 

Week 6 14-18 November Gold Coast Excursion Seondary 

 17 November 1:35am: Wayilwan language and leadership 

1pm:       Rock Band 

1:50pm:  Secondary girls Wayilwan singing 

and wellbeing    

2:20pm:    Secondary girls Wayilwan dance   

Our Place 

 18 November K-6 Rewards Day  K-6 

Week 7 21-25 November Year 10 Work Experience 1  Year 10 

 21 November - 
2 December 

School Swimming Scheme  Year 2-6 

 21 November Wayilwan Choir & Dance  Our Place 

 22 November Beach to Bush at 9.30am Year 2-6 

 23 November First Aid   Year 11 

 24 November 1:35am: Wayilwan language and leadership 
1pm:       Rock Band 
1:50pm:  Secondary girls Wayilwan singing 
and wellbeing    
2:20pm:  Secondary girls Wayilwan dance   

Our Place 

 25 November Captain & Prefect Speeches Primary 

  Ceramics and Art Exhibition Opening at the 
WOW Centre with Mr Mackay and Uncle 
Sooty  

Our Place 

Week 8 28 November -  
2  December 

Work Experience 2 Year 10 

Term 4 Dates 2022 
Term 4 - Monday 10 October - Tuesday 20 December  
Students finish school on Friday 16 December 2022 

Monday 19 December and Tuesday 20 December are 
school development days. 
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Phoebe and Riley visiting the 
lizard near the office. Can you 
spot the lizard? 
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Year 10 Work  
Experience 

Year 10 Work Experience will take place 
from Monday 21 November until Friday 
25 November (Week 7). Students have 
the option of doing a second week (or 
second placement at a different location) 
in Week 8. All students have received the 
required paperwork which needs to be 
returned by Friday 4 November. Students 
are responsible for finding their own 
placement locally or in Dubbo. Work    
experience is an invaluable opportunity 
for students to explore career interests 
and build employability skills. 
Mrs Lovelock|Careers Adviser 
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Principal’s Message 
World Champion 
It is not often as a Principal that one of your students becomes a world champion. Congratulations to 
Nicholas Christian who accomplished this in Melbourne in October. Nic became the world champion and 
world record holder in the 52kg powerlifting class. At the competition, he squatted 100kg, Benched 60kg 
and deadlifted 122.5kg for a total of 282.5kg. After speaking to Nic, he still believes he has a lot of                
improvement to come. We all can’t wait to see his accomplishments in the future. Well Done Nicholas! 
 
Stage 3 Excursion to Sydney 
Last week, our Stage 3 students went on their annual excursion, this time to Sydney. The students were 
extremely well-behaved, with the school receiving an email from a woman in Collaroy to personally       
congratulate the school on our fantastic, engaged, focused and well-behaved students. This is another 
wonderful experience for students to be away with their peers. The school and the P&C heavily subsidise 
this excursion so students have the opportunity to go away and grow in terms of their social and           
emotional development. Holistic education is what we offer here at Warren Central School – catering for 
the academic, social, emotional, physical and spiritual needs of every child that attends our school. I am 
sure they have brought back many stories of their time in Sydney. I would like to thank Mrs Bruce, Mr   
Marshall and Mrs Maclean for a well-organised and exciting excursion. 
 
P&C Fete 
I would like to thank the P&C fete committee for the enormous amount of work they put into our major 
fundraiser. Monies raised go back to students in various ways to assist with their learning and                   
development. I would also like to thank staff for the wonderful job they did in supporting this event and 
finally a big thank you to all the families and community members who came and supported us on the 
day. 
 
Gold Coast Excursion 
Currently, 33 students from Years 7-11 are enjoying themselves on this biannual excursion. For many      
students, this will be their first visit and I am hearing they are all having a great time. I am looking forward 
to all the stories when they get back to school next week. A big thank you to Miss Maxwell, Mrs Lovelock 
and Mr Armstrong for supervising the students and to the administration team for assisting with the     
organisation.  
 
Good news stories you may not have heard about…… 
Almost 4,000 hectares of koala habitat in Australia will be protected after the land was privately         
acquired for conservation. The habitat is home to more than 100 vertebrate species, including the     
endangered koala and 11 other animals listed as threatened. It's also surrounded on three sides by 
largely intact forest - allowing animals to move freely from place to place. (Guardian) 
Oslo will become the world's first capital city to have an all-electric public transport system by the end 
of 2023. In the city's most recent tender, electric buses came in at 5% cheaper than diesel equivalents. 
"The maintenance is cheaper, it's also cheaper for the operators of the electric buses. All in all, this is a 
win-win situation." (Reuters) 
 
Mr Lovelock 
Principal 
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Primary News 

If you can donate any boxes of  tissues for your child’s 
classroom? 
Greatly appreciated 
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Respectful 

Responsible 

Learners 

The Student of the Week program was established with the purpose 
of celebrating individual academic achievement as well as recognising 
students who model the PBL core values Respectful Responsible 
Learners. Congratulations to these students. 

Week 3 

Assistant Principal Awards 

Week 4 Week 5 
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Secondary News 

Mr Corby 
Technology  
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